CONGRATULATIONS TO OUR SCHOLARSHIP RECIPIENTS
Justin LaPorta and Eleen Renee D’Elia

We are still not able to open the Club for numerous reasons; the main one being, the Health
Safety of our Members. Many have asked me why we don’t open...The answer is simple,
we are not a restaurant. We are a 501(c)(3) Non Profit Charitable Organization with an
Active Social Club. The donations received during our Wednesday Night Dinner Social
benefit our charitable causes.

We were hoping we could finally hold the 439/44%™ Annual Anniversary Ball, and be
grateful we all got through 2020 and start the season all over again in 2021. However, due
to the continued mandates by the State, we may need to hold the 439, 44% and 45% in 2022.

May God Continue to Bless You, Our Families and Our Friends,

Joe LaPorta, President

Happy
New Year

2021

“It’s Not Over Until It’s Over”’

Lola Rossi




